
SPCS Families,

October is here, and even if for only a few days, we all enjoyed the cooler weather this week. Our students are
continuing to do a great job in and out of the classroom. This past Thursday evening many of our 8th graders
were inducted to the National Junior Honor Society. I am so proud of each of you for earning this honor. I
know that God has a great future for all of you.  

Last week I met with our COVID Taskforce. We looked back on how well our first quarter and started laying
out plans for moving forward. Please watch for an email in the coming weeks that communicates our next
phase as we enter the second quarter.

“…I am convinced and confident of this very thing, that He who has begun a good work in you will perfect and
complete it until the day of Christ Jesus” (Phil. 1:6). 

Have a great weekend!  
Bobby Hunter
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Last Chance To
  ORDER SPCS
    Spirit Wear

Please CLICK HERE to
place your Friday shirt or

hoodie order.   

Last day to order is
SUNDAY 10/4/20.

https://forms.gle/fJRdkH67Qnvoamha9


Our Upper Division students worked in a STEM
challenge to enrich their units of knowledge. Our fifth
graders made STEM mini-straw towers, our sixth
graders built football goal posts and measured and
collected data, our seventh graders made model arms,
and our eighth graders looked at the effects of force
on their rockets. Way to go Upper Division scientists!

Upper Division STEM

Check out some of the latest projects on display from Art class!  Fourth graders recently worked on self
portraits, highlighting their best quality.  Other Lower Division students showed their sweet side with yummy
treat illustrations and tried to leave their mark for International Dot Day.  Excellent work by all! 

Amazing Artist on Display



Students had their first fire drill practice this week.
Everyone did an excellent job getting to their
designated area quickly and quietly!

Fire Drill Practice

Our Upper Division Student Government candidates made their
speeches in front of their peers on Wednesday hoping to get their
vote!  They have also placed campaign signs around campus to
promote their ideas.  Check out the results below.  

SGA Campaigns Successful

DIFFERENCE
MAKE A

President 
Zachary K. 

Vice President
Taj H.  

Secretary
Miraya L.

Treasurer
Cyrus L.

Parliamentarian
Karis T.

Stanley Cup
Champions



The SPCS website has a full page dedicated to
our past students.  We love to hear what they are
up to.  If you know an alumnus, please encourage

them to let us know how they are doing!

Check out the page HERE!

GOLF TEAM
Congratulations

Match #3 - 

Once a
Always a SAINTSAINT

Place

The 2020-2021 NJHS Class was inducted Thursday, October 1 in an evening ceremony in the gym. Inductees
were honored at an event hosted by SPCS and included remarks on the tenets of NJHS by past NJHS Officers,
and SPCS Alumni, Emarie S., Natalie W. Parker B., and Chloe H. Parents attended the recognition ceremony as
eighth graders received their certificate and membership cards. We are looking forward to a great year of
service with these students! 

Congratulations NJHS Inductees

Cecilia A.
Christian B.
Gabriel C. 
Adriana C.
Kaitlyn D.
Marco G.
Joan G.

Shelby H.
Lauren H.
Mitch J. 
Sadie J. 
Kate K.
Chloe L.

Marcus L.
Mateo M.
Kayley M.
Drew M.

Anderson M.
Cameron P.
Amelia R. 
Noah R. 

London R. 
Maddie S. 

Kennedy W. 
Blake W. 

2020-2021 Inductees

https://www.stpetechristian.com/alumni

